
 

How long has it been since you dived into a Banana Split??  

Well, your chance is coming up soon!  

The Ladies Lunch for August will be at  

 

It’s close by.  Right on Twelve Bridges in the new Terra Cotta Shopping 

Center.  If you don’t want the Banana Split, you can always opt out for a 

hamburger and other lunch specials they offer.   

So save the date and plan on joining us!  

Monday, August 8, 2022 

11:30 am 

Pick whatever you'd like from the menu and get a separate check.  Just let 

us know by phone or email so we'll know who's coming and the restaurant 

can be prepared.  Wear your Del Webb or Italian Club name tag, too, 

please. This lunch is limited to 40 ladies.   
Questions? Contact Irene Pardini or Donna Tantillo 

Irene:  209-3319 -  Donna   543-8442 

RSVP no later than Tuesday, August 2, to Irene Pardini by either 

emailing her at irenepardini@gmail.com or calling her at 209-3319 

P.S. They have a Senior Menu, too.  Ask for it; prices are much 

less.  

 
 


